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Please ban them or heavily restrict the number of days they can host. Enforcement is not being enforced and
residents are frustrated and tired of putting up with businesses that should never have been allowed in the first place!
Do the right thing and ban all non-hosted Short-Term rentals in Santa Rosa!!!

Sent from my iPhone


